
FIRST MEETINGS AND PUBLIC EXAMINATIONS—continued.

Date of Order,
Debtor's Name. Address. Description. Court. No. Date of First Hour pkce Dateorrutmc H p, il any,Meeting. .num. iuu.e. Examination. **»»*• .now. for Summary

Administration.

Hardgrave, James ..

Marsh, William ..

.
Churcher, ILot Hu-

bert

v Moon, William
Henry

•

'Rowe, William
Einest

Northcote, Charles
Spencer

*

Adlard, Robert
(trading as Robert
Adlard and Co.)

Residing at 67, Florence-
avenue, Balby, and lately
residing and carrying on
business at 103, Doncas-
ter-road, Conisborough,
both near Doncaster, in
the county of York

161, Abbey Foregate,
Shrewsbury, in the
county of Salop

Residing and carrying on
business at 43, High-
street, Eastleigh, in the
county of Southampton

4, Ivy-place, High-street,
in the county borough of
Swansea .

Residing and carrying on
business at 18, East-
street, Taunton

67, Stant.horpe-road,
Streatham, in the county
of London, lately resid-
ing at 60, Barcombe-
avenue, Streatham Hill,
in the county of London

26, Hamilton-terrace,
Holly-walk, and Central
Chambers, 150, Parade,
Leamington

Joiner and Grocer
.

Painter to «.

House Furnisher,
Cabinet Maker,
and Upholsterer

Labourer

Florist and
Fruiterer

E l e c t r i c a l
Engineer

Coal Merchant
and Insurance
Broker

Sheffield

Shrewsbury ..

Southampton ..

Swansea

Taunton

Wandsworth ...

Warwick

10
of 1913

4
of 1913

1
of .1913

2
of 1913

1
of 1913

53
of 1912

3
of 1913

Feb. 19, 1913

Feb. 22, 1913

Feb. 19, 1913

Feb. 19, 1913

Feb. 19, 1913

Feb. 19, 1913

Feb. 19,1913

12.30P.M.

12.30P.M.

11 A.M.

11 A.M.

3.15P.M.

11.30 A.M.

12 noon

Official Receiver's
Offices, Figtree-
lane, Sheffield

Official Receiver's
Office, 22, Swan-
hill, Shrewsbury

'

Official Receiver's
Office, Midland
Bank Chambers,

e High - s t r e e t ,
Southampton

Official Receiver's
Offices, Govern-
ment Buildings,
St. Mary's-street,
Swansea

3, Hammet-street,
Taunton

132, York - road,
W e s t m i n s t e r
Bridge-road, S.E.

«

Official Receiver's
Offices, 8, High-
street, Coventry

Mar. 13, 1913

Mar. 11, 1913

Feb. 26, 1913

Feb. 28, 1913

Mar. 3, 1913

Feb. 27, 1913

Mar. 14, 1913

2 P.M.
*

.10. 30 A. M,

12 noon

11.30A.M.

3.15 P.M.

10.30 A.M.

3, P.M.

County Court
Hall, Bank-
street, Shef-
field

Grand Jury
' Room, Shire
Hall, Shrews-
bury

Court 'House,
Castle-square,
Southampton

Town Hall,
Swansea

Guildhall, The
Parade, Taun-
ton

Court House,
Wandsworth

Shire Hall,
Warwick
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Feb. 7, 1913


